

Media & Publications Policy

At Numu Nursery, we regularly capture photographs and videos of children during class+ es, events, and activities to document learning and celebrate achievements. These mate+ rials may be used for educational, promotional, and community purposes across the nursery's official communication channels, including the website, newsletters, and media.

We respect the privacy of our students and families. Unless a parent formally communitates "No Consent" through the Media Consent Form, the nursery will proceed on the basis that families are in agreement with the use of their child's images for school-related communications.

While the nursery takes every reasonable step to honor parental wishes, parents acknowl+ edge that incidental or unintentional appearances of children may occur in group photo+ graphs, background footage, or community publications. In the event a parent informs the nursery of any such concern, the nursery will take immediate steps to remove the image or post.

By enrolling your child at Numu Nursery, parents confirm their understanding of this policy and agree that the nursery shall not be held liable for any unintentional publication prior to removal.



